
As part of the application process, the Post Graduate Medical Education Committee at the University 
of Manitoba requires that the following information be provided prior to your coming for an 
interview for a post graduate education position at the University of Manitoba teaching hospitals in 
the subspecialty of Infectious Diseases. The information that is required is as follows: 
 
1. One letter of reference from current program director. 
2. Two letters of reference from individuals who are familiar with the trainees  training  to date 
3. An official University transcript of marks from all university training to date. 
4. Medical Council of Canada Evaluating Exam (MCCQE) scores.   
5. Academic Curriculum vitae 
 
For those individuals who have not received their training in Canada, the following additional 
information is required: 
 
1. The scores of the Medical Council of Canada Evaluating Exam (MCCEE). These results 

must be submitted prior to your interview. 
2. Copy of your Medical Degree 
3. Proof of Canadian citizenship or landed immigrant status. A work permit may also be 

required. 
 
 
The supporting documentation can be forwarded directly to Ms Janet Berard, Education Coordinator 
at the following address/fax/e-mail address: 
 

Room GF328, Health Sciences Centre 
820 Sherbrook Street. 
Winnipeg, MB  Canada  R3A 1R9 
Phone: (204) 787-1103 
Fax: (204) 787-8632 
E-mail: jberard2@hsc.mb.ca 

. 
 
The Post Graduate Medical Education Committee requires that all candidates interested in pursing 
post graduate medical education training at the University of Manitoba, attend a formal interview 
where they have an opportunity to meet with members of the Section of Infectious Diseases but also 
meet with individuals external to the Section. 
 
Our policy is to offer an opportunity for candidates seriously interested in this program to come for 
an elective rotation and/or an interview with our faculty and our current fellows. This gives us an 
opportunity to meet with you and for you to review our program and interact with our trainees and 
attending staff. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Once again, thank you very 
much for your interest in our program. 


